
From: anna zielinski  
Sent: Monday, January 16, 2023 8:56 AM 
To: Brian Gregg; Sonja Zupanec 
Cc: Grant Scott; Alex Allen 
 

Dear Brain Gregg 

 
 
 I did not what a rebuttal to my comments that I sent you recently.  
 

 I really wanted that you and Roger’s to take note the reasons for 
my comments  
why I do not want this proposed cell tower on Hornby Island. 
 

Sincerely,  Anna Zielinski.   Hornby Island 


